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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8369.1 
 
Date of response: 21/03/2024 
 
Request: 
 
I am writing to you today for information in regards to the low traffic neighbourhood 
have been recently been introduced in the Streatham Wells area. 
 
Did Lambeth Council consult with you prior to the scheme being implemented? 
 
If so, please may I have copies of any assessments which include concerns and recommendations. 
 
Response: 
 
Further to your request, LFB was contacted by Lambeth providing an update on LTN in Streatham 
Wells. However, LFB do not carry out any joint risk assessments regarding LTN notifications, unless any 
concerns are identified around access that may affect our attendance times. LFB regularly receive LTN’s 
from the local authority, which are reviewed. Station staff are notified and made aware of any road 
closures, temporary lights and any other restrictions. LFB can therefore identify alternative routes or 
access points for fire appliances.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
  

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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